





In response to the issue identified by MIDLAS, Western Power wishes to highlight that clause 7.7(4)
(b) of the Code requires a distributor to use best endeavours to obtain a confirmation from the
customer or someone residing at the supply address, that the notice has been received. This
process further mitigates the risk of the LSE customer not being aware of the planned interruption.

Amendment proposed by Western Power:
Western Power’s proposed wording for clause 7.7 (4) (b) of the Code is:

“prior to any planned interruption, provide at least 3 business days written notice to the customer’s
supply address or te any other address nominated by the customer, or notice by electronic means
to the customer and, unless expressly requested in writing by the customer not to, use best
endeavours to obtain verbal acknowledgement, written acknowledgement or acknowledgement by
electronic means from the customer or someone residing at the supply address that the notice has
been received.”

Should you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact Rudi James, Regulatory
Compliance Manager on 9326 6413.

Yours sincerely

Margaret Pyrchla
Head of Regulation and Investment Management








